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“Hong Kong and the University of Hong Kong are the birth
place of my knowledge...”

Dr Sun Yat-sen (Visit to HKU on February 20, 1923)

http://sunyatsen.hku.hk

Professor Wang Gungwu received a memorable souvenir.

A New Tradition at HKU

Speakers of the Sun Yat-sen History Lecture Series (from left) Professor Gilbert
F L Chan, Dr Peter A Cunich, Dr Hans W Y Yeung, Dr Michael Y L Luk

At the 137th anniversary of his birth on November 12, 2003, the
statue of Dr Sun was installed at the heart of the HKU campus, the

Lily Pond. A series of lectures and exhibitions were also organised in
association with this memorable occasion. 

This marks the beginning of a tradition, as the words and deeds of
the historical giant continue to inspire.

The words and deeds of the historical giant continue to inspire

Mr Raymond K C Mak, Students’ Union President, represented the
students to play host of the unveiling ceremony.
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